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Tom Burton is the superintendent of
Princeton City School District, located
outside of Cincinnati, Ohio. He will share
the presentation, “The Mark of Leadership:
It Shouldn’t Have Taken COVID,”
discussing leadership in tackling the digital
divide, learning loss, and holding parents
accountable. He will highlight how
communication and authentic
collaboration with community partners and
other educators elevated responses and
actions. Tom will share how fair funding
and equity need to play major roles in
moving past the pandemic.

The Mark of Leadership:
It Shouldn't Have Taken Covid

Report Card  Update
Marianne Motley began her career more than 30
years ago as a legislative aide in the Ohio Senate.
During her 18 year tenure in the legislature, she
served three state senators, all of whom were
policy leaders in the education arena. More than
13 years ago, Marianne transitioned to the Office
of Accountability at the Ohio Department of
Education, serving first as a policy aide, then as
assistant director and now as director. During that
time she worked on numerous changes to the
report card including working to implement the
version used today.

OCTOBER 25, 2021

VIRTUAL SESSION

AGENDA

10:00 AM - Noon

The Mark of Leadership: 
It Shouldn't Have Taken Covid!




Noon - 12:30 PM - Virtual Break



12:30 - 2:00PM 
Report Card  Update

Program Questions

 paula.kucinic@escneo.org
dave.laurenzi@escneo.org

Registration Questions

mary.pramik@escneo.org

Cost
$20.00 per person

Register
Online

Audience
Superintendents, Central Office Administrators,
Principals, Directors, Coordinators, Teacher
Leaders and other interested educators!

https://www.escneo.org/protected/EventRegistration.aspx?rCode=5G3230

